
   

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

 

BUNKER SURCHARGE REVIEW 

 

New Zealand to the Kingdom of Tonga and Samoa’s and  

Kingdom of Tonga and Samoa’s to New Zealand. 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line wish to advise customers of the following changes to our Bunker 

Surcharge as declared in our tariff.  

 

Fuel Prices have steadily been increasing since the latter part of 2016 and increases 

have continued during the first quarter 2017. The fuel price has increased by 

approximately 35% since our last review. 

 

The increase in the price of fuel supports an adjustment to the BAF of 7%. 

 

The Bunker Surcharge (BAF) will increase from 35.90% to 42.90%. 

 

The new BAF of 42.90% will apply from the Southern Lily Voyage 403, presently 

loading Auckland on the 19-20 April2017. 

 

If customers have any questions or require clarification of these adjustments, please 

contact our Auckland office or your local Pacific Forum Line agent.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Pacific Forum Line  

 

13 March 2017 


